
This Valentine’s Day, Wish of a Lifetime from AARP is teaming up with 
Girl Scouts and young people across the country for Cupid Crew 2021, 
a volunteer-driven effort to create cards and safely send some love to 

tens of thousands of older adults!

We’d       to hear your stories! 
Be sure to tag @wishofalifetime and use #CupidCrew in your post! 

Girl Scouts, tag us @girlscouts and use #GirlScoutsGiveBack.
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